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Please vote no on SB 210. Requiring in person voting on the day of election 

disenfranchises citizens with disabilities, citizens who are homebound, citizens who 

do not have flexible work schedules, citizens who are traveling on election day, 

citizens who are caring for others and cannot easily arrange to get to the polls, and 

many others. Voting by mail is safe, secure, and accessible to all of Oregon's voting 

citizens. 


